COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

April 26, 2019

Mr. Ben Langenfeld

Greg Lewicki and Associates
3375 W. Powers Circle
Littleton, CO 80123

Re: Empire Aggregate, Inc.; Douglas Mountain Mine; M-2018-016;
112c Permit Application Amendment (AM-01); Revised CPW Comment Letter

Mr. Langenfeld,
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received a revised comment
letter from Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) dated April 29, 2019 for the Douglas Mountain

Mine application amendment. A copy of the letter is enclosed for review.

If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext.
8124.

Sincerely.

Peter S. Hays

Environmental Protection Specialist
Enclosure — CPW Comment Letter dated April 29, 2019

Ec: Michael Cunningham; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
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